
From: Munira Mirza
To: "
Subject: Re: Global Scholars
Date: 16 March 2015 21:26:13

Dear  
I believe my colleagues have followed up with yours - hope you have what you need from us. 
Best wishes, 
Munira

 
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 12:27 PM
To: Munira Mirza 
Cc:

Subject: RE: Global Scholars 
 
Dear Munira,
 
By way of an update since November, I’m pleased to report two London schools,

, began participating in Global Scholars in January,
and it’s going very well.
 
You may recall there is no cost for participation. In order to introduce Global Scholars to
other London schools, we plan to provide the opportunity to see how the program works
by offering in-person demonstrations in London the second week in April at the offices of
Bloomberg LP.
 
We understand now is the critical time for decision-making regarding next year’s plans,
so we have scheduled multiple information sessions on Monday, Tuesday, and
Wednesday, April 13, 14, 15.
 
In order for us to reach out directly to invite London schools to these sessions, grateful if
you could help us obtain contact lists for teaching schools, head teachers (possibly
through their forums), Challenge Partners schools, directors of children’s services
(possibly through Association of London Directors of Children’s Services), and school
improvement teams.
 
Global Scholars is having a robust year with 30 global cities participating. Notably, many
Madrid schools have incorporated Global Scholars into their existing curriculum with
many more to join (press release attached). It would be wonderful if more London
students and their teachers could have the opportunity to be in the Global Scholars
digital classroom with their peers around the world.
 
Thank you very much.



 

 

Global Cities, Inc.,
    A Program of Bloomberg Philanthropies

One Rockefeller Plaza, 11th Floor
New York, NY 10020

 
 
 
 

From: Munira Mirza  
Sent: Sunday, November 16, 2014 4:01 PM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: Re: Global Scholars
 
You're very welcome . If there's anything more we can do to help, please let me know.

Munira

 
From:  ] 
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2014 08:06 PM
To: Munira Mirza 
Cc:  
Subject: Global Scholars 
 
Dear Munira,
 
It’s terrific to have met you last week and to have such great support from City Hall to
engage London schools in Global Scholars. Thank you very much for everything you and
your staff did to facilitate the meeting. We were so pleased with how things went. We’re
following up enthusiastically and will keep you informed of our progress.  All best wishes for
the upcoming Mayor’s Education Conference. We’re grateful for the opportunity to include a
brochure about Global Scholars in the packet. The material will arrive at your office by
Federal Express tomorrow, Friday.
 
Best,

 
 

Global Cities, Inc.,
    A Program of Bloomberg Philanthropies

One Rockefeller Plaza, 11th Floor
New York, NY 10020

 



From:
To: Munira Mirza; Veronica Wadley
Cc:
Subject: FW: Foundation for FutureLondon Q&A
Date: 18 June 2015 16:46:03
Attachments: Foundation for FutureLondon Q&A.pdf

Dear Munira and Veronica,

Belated thanks to you both for your time, insight and candor last week.  Your input was invaluable.

Veronica, it was a great pleasure meeting you -- and we look forward to staying in touch!

Munira, it was terrific seeing you again, as always.  

We will keep you both apprised of our work as we move forward.  And of course please don't hesitate to reach out if you have concerns or
additional guidance to share with us.

In the meantime, please know how much we appreciate your generosity and leadership.

This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above. It
may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of
this e-mail and any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by
replying to this e-mail and delete the message and any attachment(s) from
your system. Thank you.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click
https://www.mailcontrol.com/sr/mSMd5i06!b3GX2PQPOmvUhStAXlT3N1z2iY2pL4eQ8n!!31ArWqb+NZVWY3fkqP6zvEobm!wVnwFoPzuIXnePg==
  to report this email as spam.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------



From: Munira Mirza
To:  Veronica Wadley
Cc:
Subject: RE: Foundation for FutureLondon Q&A
Date: 24 June 2015 15:18:00

Thanks , great to talk and thanks for listening.
Will read the paper with interest.
Speak soon,
Munira

-----Original Message-----
From:  ]
Sent: 18 June 2015 16:46
To: Munira Mirza; Veronica Wadley
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Foundation for FutureLondon Q&A

Dear Munira and Veronica,

Belated thanks to you both for your time, insight and candor last week.  Your input was invaluable.

Veronica, it was a great pleasure meeting you -- and we look forward to staying in touch!

Munira, it was terrific seeing you again, as always

We will keep you both apprised of our work as we move forward.  And of course please don't hesitate to reach out if you have concerns or
additional guidance to share with us.

In the meantime, please know how much we appreciate your generosity and leadership.

This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above. It may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail and any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to this e-mail and delete the message and any
attachment(s) from your system. Thank you.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click
https://www.mailcontrol.com/sr/mSMd5i06!b3GX2PQPOmvUhStAXlT3N1z2iY2pL4eQ8n!!31ArWqb+NZVWY3fkqP6zvEobm!wVnwFoPzuIXnePg==
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